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Submission: Hi, 
 
I an a home owning resident of Junction Street in Gladesville and I am concerned about the proposed levels of development 
along Victoria Road. Its obvious to me that the roads I the area will not support the additional traffic generated by such a 
sudden influx of new residents and that the area will be less desirable to live in. I'm also concerned that the public schools in 
the area will be unable to cope with the additional load placed upon them and my child's access to education will be 
compromised. 
 
I feel the developments to the area are excessive given the existing infrastructure and I cannot see any evidence that there will 
be a significant and planned effort to compensate.  
 
It seems to me that these developments will have a negative impact on my families quality of life. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Resident  
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